
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 2nd May 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am sorry that a number of our children have had sickness.  I do hope they are feeling better 
ready to enjoy the Bank Holiday Weekend. 
 
We have had a number of highlights this week including Bitterns who travelled by train for a 
day out in Cromer.  Two of the children were invited to make announcements over the train PA 
system to the delight of other passengers.  Another highlight was Premier Sport leading dance 
classes after school on Wednesday with twenty pupils attending.  They will work together on 
sequences which will culminate in a dance show at the end of the year.  It was lovely to see a 
real mix of ages dancing together. 
 
The ‘Rivers and Rainforests’ theme has got off to a great start.  I wonder if you get to hear 
about any of the activities your child has taken part in? 
 
Enjoy the long weekend and we look forward to seeing the children on Tuesday. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Next week 

 
Week commencing 2nd May – KS1 SATs  
  
Wednesday 4th May – Year 2 Multiskills 
morning (if you haven't yet given consent for 
your child to attend please do this with the 
school office) 
  
Friday 6th May – FOSS School Disco 

 6-7pm Reception, Year 1 and Fledglings 
risers, we are asking parents to stay for the 

session.   
7.30-9pm Year 2 – Y6 parents don’t need to 

stay if they don’t want to.  

Looking ahead 
 
Week commencing 9th May – KS2 SATs 
 
Tuesday 24th May – Mr Tregale Visiting from 
Broadland High for transition talk with Year 6 
 
Wednesday 25th May – Cluster Cricket 
 
Friday 27th May – Red House Bake or Buy 
Cake Sale 
 
Friday 27th May – FOSS non uniform day 
 
Monday 6th June – Start of Summer Term 2 

Cluster Netball 
 

The netball team took part in the Cluster 

Netball tournament at Hoveton St Johns 

Primary School on Wednesday The team won 

3 lost 3 and drew 1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Bank 
 

FOSS Uniform Bank will be at school on 
Wednesday 4th May  

 
They have School uniform, PE kit, shoes and 

trainer available in all sizes for a small 
donation. 

 
They will be on the grass in front of the cabin 

before and after school. 
 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 2nd May 2022 
Music Lessons 

We are currently in the process of booking our music requirements for September with Norfolk Music 
Service.  If you would like your child to start lessons in guitar, ukulele, piano, clarinet or another 

instrument then please let the school office know.  Music lessons last 20 minutes and the costs vary 
depending on the number of children in a group.  Individual lessons are £12, 2 children sharing £6 and 

3 children sharing £4.00.  Group lessons are dependent on the number of sign ups and can’t be 
guaranteed. 

Brass lessons are also available separately with Mr Weitz. 
 

If you are interested please contact the school office. 
 

Bitterns RNLI Trip 

 
 

Lego Visit 
 

Katy from East Norfolk Sixth Form College visited to teach children how to 
do coding with Lego.  Working in teams, children followed instructions to 

build ferris wheels and them customised them, making the rides more 
exciting by programming ride speed, direction, sound effects, lighting, etc. 

 

     

 
 

e Safety 
Teachers are aware children are seeking to swap Fortnite addresses when 
in school.  This is not something we encourage or will support.  Please be 
aware that the UK Video Standards Council rate Fortnite as PEGI 12 for 

frequent scenes of mild violence 

 

 

Bitterns had a fantastic 

sunny trip to Cromer on 

Tuesday.  We enjoyed 

travelling on the train.  At 

the Henry Blogg Museum 

we listened to a 

wonderful story all about 

a rescue at sea. We also 

looked around the 

museum, dressing up 

and trying morse code. In 

the afternoon we got to 

play on a giant pirate 

ship.  It was a wonderful 

day! 

 

  

 



 


